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INT. SHYTT HOME DAY 

MONICA
You are my sister Amanda. You don’t 
feel any kind of shame?

AMANDA
Why should I feel anything other 
than joy for falling in love with 
Jack? You dumped him remember?

MONICA
He and I had problems, like every 
relationship. We just needed time 
to heel. I never expected my sister 
to interfere with that.

AMANDA
I didn’t interfere. You two were 
separated for months before he and 
I got together.

MONICA
Exactly. We are talking months, not 
a year, mot a decade. Six lousy 
months and you were already 
slithering your greedy little ass 
into his bed.

AMANDA
Oh you would like to believe that 
our connection was made only in the 
bedroom, but it was much more than 
that. Way more. We connected 
mentally and physically on levels 
you could only dream.

MONICA
I seriously doubt that. Jack loves 
sex so I am sure once you flipped 
your massive experience on his 
penis, he couldn’t see beyond your 
hole. What Jack and I had was deep, 
full and fulfilling. Sex fades just 
like the lining in your overused 
kitty.

AMANDA
You are so vulgar and such trash. 
How we both came from the same 
uterus is a mystery to me. But the 
fact is, I have him and there is 
not a damn thing you can do about 
it.



2.

MONICA
We will see about that.

*********************

Scene 2: 

MONICA REMINDS JACK OF THEIR PAST 

********************

MONICA (CONT’D)
You’re confused Jack. Its me that 
you want. Its me that you love not 
Amanda.

JACK
How can you tell me how I feel?

MONICA
Because I know you.

JACK
Apparently not. I love Amanda and I 
intend to marry her. We will have a 
family with a slew of children 
running around our picket fence in 
Montauk. 

MONICA
Your lips are moving but the 
authenticity just isn’t there.

JACK
You’re delusional Monica.

MONICA
And you’re playing delusional Jack. 
If you think that taking up with my 
sister is going to be a legit 
replacement for me, then you are 
dead wrong. She is nothing like me.

JACK
You’re right about that, she is 
nothing like you. Amanda and I get 
along wonderfully. We have never 
had an argument. We barely disagree 
about food. With you, we were 
always fussing about something.
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MONICA
That was our passion speaking. Our 
inner desire to burn on the 
different embers of life. Who wants 
to be with someone boring, always 
in agreement and complacent? You’re 
trying to make it sound like we 
weren’t having fun in that space 
and we were. Admit that. 

Jack doesn’t want to try and fight those words.

JACK
I’m going to say this one more 
time. I don’t love you anymore. I 
love Amanda. 

MONICA
Say it like you mean it..
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